
 

 

 
Wednesday 22nd February 2023 

 
 

Halle Orchestra – Green Plant Concert 
 
 
Dear Y5 Parents/Carers, 
 

We are delighted that all pupils in Year 5 will be attending the Green Planet concert again this year with 
the Hallé Orchestra on Friday 10th March at Sheffield City Hall at 1pm.  
 
We will be leaving school at 12.15pm by coach and will arrive back at school by the end of the school day. 
Children will require a packed lunch that day as well as a morning snack and drink.  
 
The total cost of this trip per pupil is £14 which includes the coach travel and concert ticket. 
 
As with all activities of this kind, we can only ask for a voluntary contribution, but should insufficient funds 
be received, the event may have to be cancelled. All payments should be made through ParentPay as 
usual. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Charlotte Ridsdale and The Year 5 Team 
 
 
 

https://www.parentpay.com/

